Tire Duple Oct 1999

c i t y n e w s

Lt. Reed DeVault Retires from W.P.F.D

A fter 24 years with the City, Lt. Reed DeVault retired from the Fire Department on May 30.

Lt. DeVault began his career with the Fire Department as a firefighter on Feb. 3, 1975 and was promoted to lieutenant on Dec. 11, 1980.



Pictured at the Winter Park Farmer's Market during a retirement party for Lt. Reed DeVault are (I to r) Engineer/Paramedic Joe Powell, Lt. Reed DeVault and Firefighter/EMT Dave Young.

Throughout his career with the department, Lt. DeVault worked directly with the management of the City's firefighter pension fund, maintained and operated all of the department's breathing apparatus and supervised firefighters during emergency situations.

Lt. DeVault was recognized at the June 22 City Commission meeting with a resolution recognizing his service to Winter Park. A retirement party was held for him by Fire Department personnel on June 27 at the Farmer's Market.